Chief’s Report July 2016

Radio PM(s) completed.

Participated in the Ponderosa 4™ of July Parade.

Met with Chelan County Commissioners regarding fireworks ban.

Attended the annual State Mobilization Planning session.

Attended the Fire Advisory Council meeting.

We will be participating in the Summer Program on Saturday’s at the State Park.
We will support Professional Camp at Tall Timbers representing the Fire Service.
Public meeting Tues PM re Beaver Hill closure at Leavenworth fire Hall.

We have issued three applications for the academy this fall.

Spokane County has additional smoke alarms for us we will arrange to pick up.
We have responded to some very challenging EMS responses.

Cascade Medical has schedule 3 sessions to further move the Aid Initiative.
Garage sale work is progressing with about 6 weeks to go!

Association is studying the potential of a sign board for station}f 19

Lt Foley and Stanford will be attending the ROG meeting and TAC meeting today.
We are changing vendors for shirt work. District supplying of work wear.

Meeting with LE folks this week to discuss call narrative limitations imposed by LE.
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